
CIRCULAR 67/2020: COVID-19 Measures Admin Staff 
  
Dear Colleagues, 
Following the Government announcement on the closure of all educational institutions for at least 
one week, MCAST is taking the following steps: 

•        MCAST campuses and all its institutes will be closed from 13 March to 20 March, both days 
included. All students and academic staff have been asked to stay at home during this period 
or until further notice. 

•        Deputy Principals, Directors, Deputy Directors and administrative staff are to report to work 
on 13 March. Meetings will be held with Line Managers to discuss on how to secure business 
continuity of the College. We will keep you updated with the information about the 
possibility of working from home. 

I understand that this is a challenging time for all of you and I am grateful for all your support. You 
will understandably have many questions, and we aim to keep you updated in the coming days. 
  
Prof Joachim James Calleja 
 


